The law in Scotland has changed and as of 1 February 2022 every home
now needs to have interlinked fire protection alarms.

We are pleased to say that all our properties comply with the new standard.......

Become a “Test it Tuesday” champion

Regular routine testing and maintenance is very important.

A few minutes of your time will ensure that your alarm is working and
could help save the lives of you and your family.

ALl fire protection systems should be tested weekly using
the integral test button.

If you have any missing or faulty smoke, heat or carbon monoxide alarms,
or your require assistance with testing your alarms,
please contact our office on 01698 263311.

Would you like to become a “Test it Tuesday” Champion?

If so, you can be entered into our prize draw for a £50 ASDA voucher.
(kindly donated by Saltire)

Please complete the form and return to our office by Friday 9th December 2022.....
Good Luck!

I'm a Test It Tuesday Champion
This is to certify that.:

Name:

Is now a Test it Tuesday Champion because they have fully understood the importance
of having working smoke alarms and testing them every week on a Tuesday.

Address:

Date:
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